

HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY PLAN SPRING PROJECTS

A quarter of 1971 is already behind us, and though we are all very tired of shovelling snow, we should at least be in extra good shape to dig the garden this year.

Your local Horticultural Society is "digging in" to it's spring projects. Plans are well under way in the Junior Gardeners program.

Interested children in both elementary schools have been interviewed by our Jr. Gardens chairman, Albert Cadieux Sr., and seeds will be

ready for distribution in May. Those their gardens throughout the summer of section of this years Annual Flower at August 21st, will again receive Jr. Co.

Fertilizer and grass seed will be avabout May 1st.

Our Spring meeting is planned for large meeting room of the Recreation Greenhouses will be on hand to assist